
Outcome Improvement Process Report 

 

1. A report on the Outcome Improvement Process between Dundee City Council and 

Friends of Clatto commencing 2nd February 2021 which can be found at 

https://www.dundeecity.gov.uk/service-area/neighbourhood-services/housing-and-

communities/publications/friends-of-clatto-participation-request  

 

2. The Outcome Improvement Process was ended by Friends of Clatto Park on 29th 

October 2021. Agreement could not be reached between the parties as to how to 

monitor and measure progress on the process. Dundee City Council have an 

established process based upon the Green Flag Assessment, however Friends of 

Clatto did not believe this met their requirements. 

 

3. It has not been possible to assess progress or to describe how the community 

participation body influenced the process due to the end of the process before 

completion. 

 

4. Dundee City Council will continue to work with Friends of Clatto Park to improve 

Clatto outside the scope of the process. Dundee City Council will continue to support 

the group build their capacity and take action in their community through the 

Community Empowerment Team and to take action in Clatto Park in in consultation 

with the Environment Team. Friends of Clatto will continue to be a member of the 

Strathmartine Local Community Planning Partnership.  

 

Nicky MacCrimmon 

Community Learning & Development Manager 

December 2021 
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